
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

28th February 2024 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
RE: World Book Day  
 
As you may be aware, World Book Day will take place on Thursday 7th March 
2024.   
 
We hope that pupils will join us as we come together to celebrate our World 
Book Day in school. We know that this year, many families will find themselves 
in a difficult financial situation - we don’t want our celebrations to be an 
additional burden. Dressing up or bringing books into school can be a big part 
of the celebrations and a way of celebrating World Book Day.  If pupils wish to 
dress up as their favourite book character, then they are able to.  If not, then 
they are free to come dressed in their own clothes.   
 
We will have lots of fun activities taking place throughout the day including: 
 

• Decorate a book door 
• Scavenger hunt  
• Competitions linked to World Book Day   
• Whole class focus on set texts across the morning  

 
 
This will, in all other aspects, be a normal teaching day. However, there will be 
activities running throughout the day to promote reading for pleasure 
 
We hope that this will be the most enjoyable World Book Day and we wish to 
thank you in anticipation for your support. 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Laura J Smith  
Head of School  


